
 

 

Tulare Local Healthcare District dba Tulare Regional Medical Center 

Agenda Item 

 

Board Meeting Date:  December 15, 2021   

 

Title to Appear on Agenda:   Arc Flash Risk Survey 

 

Brief Description:   

Since 2002, Section 110 of the National Electric Code has required that arc flash warning labels 

be installed on all control panels, motor control cabinets, panelboards, and switchboards. The 

arc flash survey is how the hospital gets the data for the labels. It has to cover the entire 

electrical distribution system of the hospital. 

 

Background and Details: 

Adventist Health Facilities Manager sought proposals from three vendors at prevailing wage 

rates, only receiving two (2) proposals, as follows: 

 Allied Reliability Group  $34,995 + $8,500 for Site Specific Safety Training  

Brady Safety $46,450 + additional fee for safety training, cost 

not specified 

 Howe Electric    No response 

 

Recommended Action:   

Approve Bid Proposal from Allied Reliability Group in the amount of $34,995 + $8,500 for safety 

training totaling $43,495. 

 

Exhibits:   

Attached – Proposal from Allied Reliability Group 

 
 


